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Will you be a Pumpkin Patch Supporter? 

 

Dear Respected Community Member, 

In year’s past, Faith Lutheran School has hosted the Annual Fall Festival; an event to bring together our  

community and school, in celebration of children and education. It  has also served as the largest yearly  

fundraiser for our school. This year, our community has pulled together to support each other more than ever, 

and we are hoping for your continued support as we transition to a new annual fundraiser.   

Something this pandemic has taught all of us is to never take receiving an education for granted.  With  

greater reason we see the value in receiving in-person learning, in a Christian setting; something that Faith 

Lutheran School strives to achieve each and every day. Even though the world around us has changed, our 

mission of providing our students with a high quality education, in a safe, Christ-centered environment  

remains our top priority.  We make every effort for our students to have the tools and resources they need to 

prepare them for where God leads them.   

Of course, this would not be possible without the generous support from our school families, Faith 

Lutheran Church and our community. With past donations we have been able to advance technology and 

provide infrastructure to give our students, teachers and administrators the support they need. Since the 

school’s small beginning in 1972, Faith Lutheran School has expanded to provide a Christ-centered  

education from preschool through the 8th grade.  With God’s abundant blessings and a supportive community 

we were able to open the doors of our beautiful new middle school and gymnasium this fall!  

To help us to continue offering our students a top-notch education, we would like to introduce you to our 

freshest and very exciting fundraising campaign.  We are growing a pumpkin patch of support!  For your  

donation, which is fully tax-deductible, a personalized pumpkin sign will be placed along our  

Baltimore Street frontage to be displayed from October 26th - November 29th.  Not only will you be  

supporting our school, but you will be receiving the recognition you deserve for your generous support! Four 

pumpkin sizes are available: 12” x 18”- $100, 18” x 24”- $250, 24” x 36”- $500 and the “Great Pumpkin” 36” x 

48” for $1,000. While these are our pumpkin patch sponsorship sizes, we are truly thankful for any denomina-

tion of support.  It will take donations of every size to meet our fundraising goal of $30,000 possible! 

Thank you for your consideration! If you wish to support us, please see the attached page for details! 

Counting our Blessings, 

 

Janie Fouch    Marty Archer  

Principal    Interim Principal 

 

Faith Lutheran School is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization and contributions are tax deductible in accordance with federal and state tax laws.  No goods or services were provided to the donor in 

exchange for this contribution.  Faith Lutheran School’s federal tax identification number is 43-1246753. 



The Great Pumpkin 

$1,000 Donation 

36”X48” sign in the pumpkin patch! 

$500 Donation 

24”X36” sign in the pumpkin patch! 

$100 Donation 

12”X18” sign in the pumpkin patch! 

$250 Donation 

18”X24” sign in the pumpkin patch! 

Name to Appear on Sign 

Donation Amount 

$100 

$250 

$500 

$1,000 
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Contact Phone Number 


